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2021 - 2022 Parent Survey 
11/08/2021 

 
Dear Parent or Guardian; 

 

Mary C. O’Brien Elementary School would like your opinion on how well MCOB is meeting your 

family’s and child’s needs.  Your input is very important.  Findings of the survey will be 

summarized and used to improve MCOB’s efforts in strengthening your child’s education. 

 

Your answers to the survey are anonymous.  Your answers will be combined with those of other 

parents in a report of the survey findings. 

 

Please take a few minutes to complete the attached survey for each of your children.  This 

allows MCOB to collect data on each grade level.  The survey can be turned back to your  

child’s teacher by 11/12/2021.   

 

If you prefer to take the survey electronically, the survey is accessible on the district website, 

www.pinalk12.org.  Select the Parents tab followed by your child’s grade level  under Mary C. 

Ob’Brien.  The English version of the survey is titled MCOB Parent Survey.  The Spanish 

version of the survey is titled MCOB Parent Survey (ESP). 

 

Thank you for your support! 

 

Sincerely,       

 
Lisa Raymond 

Principal 

 


